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Donations are now being accepted for the Larry Cox Memorial 

Plaque.  Donations may be sent to:  Village of Ottawa park, Attn:  

Dean Benroth, Village of Ottawa, 136 North Oak Street, Ottawa, 

OH., 45875. 

 

Cox, who died early this season, was a 1965 graduate of Ottawa-

Glandorf High School where he was an all-state catcher.  He spent 17 

years as a player in the minor and major leagues and five years as a 

manager in the Chicago Cub’s organization.  His last position was a 

bullpen coach for the Cubs. 

 

His major league career included stints with the Philadelphia Phillies, 

Cubs, Texas Rangers and Seattle Mariners. 

 

While with Philadelphia he played briefly with the Toledo Mud 

Hens.  A highlight of his career was hitting two grand slam home 

runs in the same game.  


